Dear (name),
With a concept born in 1938, the Great River Road traces the course of the Mississippi River for 3,000 miles through ten states, traveling through the Mississippi River Valley’s rich history and inspiring natural beauty. The Mississippi River Parkway Commission (MRPC) is made up of ten state commissions that champion the byway the full length of the Great River Road – Headwaters to Gulf.  
The Great River Road is currently designated as a National Scenic Byway by the Federal Highway Administration.  With passage of the Reviving America's Scenic Byways Act of 2019, new opportunities are now available to seek designation as a National Scenic Byway or All American Road. All American Road is the most iconic designation a byway can receive. The designation requires multiple intrinsic qualities that are nationally significant and contain one-of-a-kind features that do not exist elsewhere.  The road or highway must also be considered a "destination unto itself."  The Mississippi River Parkway Commission believes there is no better example than the Great River Road and took unanimous Board action to pursue this designation.
I am assisting with the All American Road application for (state name or all ten states).  (Describe your involvement and how you or your agency is connected to the MRPC). As the MRPC seeks this designation, letters of support are to be included and I’m hoping you will consider providing a letter from (person/organization).  (Add language describing why requesting from this person/organization including mentioning any required content in their letter).  Two samples are attached - one in a letter format and the other framed as a resolution. Please use the format that works best for your organization and its processes. (Or delete previous sentence and just attach the one that you know applies)
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be finalizing the application package in late April (change date as needed) and would appreciate your response by April 15. If you have questions, feel free to contact me at (details).
Thank you for your support of the Great River Road and for considering this request,






